
“God saw that it was good…”         
St. Gabriel Parish, in collaboration with staff from the Catholic 

Ecology Center, presents a Lenten Mission March 19-22, 2023 

        
CONNECTING WITH CREATION                               
DEEPENING FAITH                                                                                                                                                                
ENABLING A STEWARDSHIP ETHIC 

         

     

                                                    

 

Wednesday, March 22, 7:00 pm – Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Sunday, March 19, 6:30 – 8:00 pm – Exult Night           

”Grounded in Faith”                                                
Joe Meyer, founder and Executive Director of the Catholic Ecology Center, 
will share the story of his faith journey, especially his passion for Christ and 

love for ecology.  The Exult Night will feature Prayer, Scripture, Praise & 
Worship Music, and will close with a time of Eucharistic Adoration.  

 

 

Tuesday, March 21, 7:00 – 8:30 pm – Evening of Reflection  

“Grounded in Stewardship”                                                   

Theresa Liebert, the Catholic Ecology Center Program Coordinator/Educator, 
will facilitate a reflection in four movements:  A Child-like Vision of Creation; 

Rejection of Stewardship; Stewardship as Imitation of Christ; Stewardship 
Lived through the 3 Pillars of Lent --Prayer, Fasting, and Almsgiving. 

Monday, March 20, 7:00 – 8:30 pm – Evening of Reflection 

“Grounded in Gratitude”                                                           
Barbara O’Brien, a Catholic Ecology Center Educator, will facilitate a 

reflection on how we acknowledge our gratitude for God, for others, and for 
Creation, including Scripture, journaling, prayer and music.   

Begin the Mission experience    
with a “Simple Supper”!                 
Soup served from 3-6 pm in Parish Hall,                 

Sunday, March 19th; $5 per person, proceeds to 
benefit St. Ben’s Meal Program; enjoy food and 

fellowship, then head to church for Mission Opening  

 

 


